

CLUB ANNOUNCEMENTS

Garry Cramer- General Manager

Dear Members.

As we begin our journey through the Holiday Season, the team and I have developed events and activities over the next few months that are designed to provide enjoyment as well as a safe and compliant atmosphere for all to enjoy. We are prepared to adjust, adapt, and pivot as business restrictions change. The most current directive issued on November 22 limits indoor dining capacity to 25% and tables no greater than 4 guests. A new regulation that is in effect is the requirement to make reservations for indoor dining. Please utilize ForeTees to assist the Club with compliance. On the next page, a guidance matrix is provided as a referral.

Inside the newsletter, please review several new opportunities to utilize the Club and activities. Our new ordering process via the ForeTees app is a convenient way to enjoy curbside dining. There are complimentary virtual fitness activities, and our performance center is a great way to keep your golf game intact throughout the winter months.

Construction and renovations of the Clubhouse continues to move forward, however we have adjusted some scheduling to ensure new spaces and venues come back on line in the spring and summer. Beginning January 4th 2021, Redfields, The Terrace Room and Living Room will all undergo renovation. We will creatively transition the Golf Shop to Club dining, and temporarily move golf shop operations to the cart barn. We anticipate the completion of our new Kitchen, Private Event Rooms and Member Dining Room to come on line in spring. We have suspended Pool Deck dining until April 2021. Grab and Go will be available on days the golf course is opened.

1

Continued...

In December, I will send along an electronic Member survey of Club operations. Your feedback and input of our progress through the summer months will be helpful to the team in developing strategies for our second season of Pool Deck Dining, Pool Operations, and Golf Course progress to name a few. We will keep the survey open for several days to encourage greater participation.

On behalf of the team, we want to thank you for your generosity and participation in the employee holiday fund. We wish all of you the very best through the Holiday Season and look forward to your next visit in person, virtually, or otherwise...

See the new NV Statewide Pause Guidance Matrix.

Nevada Statewide Pause





SECTOR or ACTIVITY	STATUS	RESTRICTIONS IN PLACE prior to STATEWIDE PAUSE effective Nov. 24th	STATEWIDE PAUSE RESTRICTIONS Effective Nov. 24th	
Private Social Gatherings ALLOWED V LIMITS		10 individuals indoors, 25 outdoors Strongly encouraged that gatherings at residential properties be capped at no more than 10 indoors and no more than 25 outdoors.	Limited to 10 people or fewer from no more than 2 households indoors & outdoors Private social gatherings are restricted to 10 people or fewer from no more than 2 households, whether indoors or outdoors. Face coverings must be worn at private residential gatherings anytime you're with people outside of your household, even if you're socially distant.	
Public Social Gatherings As set forth in Directive 033 and for the purposes of this guidance, a "gathering" is defined as an activity that draws persons to: (1) the same space, (2) at the same time, (3) for the same purpose, and (4) for the same duration of time. This including, but is not limited to: Places of Worship, Indoor Movie Theaters, Live Theater Performances, Casino Showrooms, Event Venues, Trade Shows, Conferences, Conventions, Professional Seminars, Milestone Events, Weddings, Funerals, & Similar Gathering Activities.	ALLOWED w. LIMITS	250 individuals or 50% capacity, whichever is less Limited to no more than 250 individuals or 50 percent of fire code capacity, whichever is less, under strict social distancing requirements. Gatherings, including Places of Worship: If fire code capacity is fewer than 100 persons, services may be conducted with up to 50 people if able to be conducted in a manner consistent with required social distancing, but in no instance may places of worship exceed their listed fire code capacity. Indoor Movie Theaters, Live Theater Performances, Casino Showrooms: Limited to no more than 250 individuals or 50 percent of fire code capacity, whichever is less, per each individual theater and screen, under strict social distancing requirements.	50 individuals or 25% capacity, whichever is less Limited to no more than 50 individuals or 25 percent of fire code capacity, whichever is less, under strict social distancing requirements. Gatherings, including Places of Worship: If fire code capacity is fewer than 200 persons, services may be conducted with up to 50 people if able to be conducted in a manner consistent with required social distancing, but in no instance may places of worship exceed their listed fire code capacity. Indoor Movie Theaters, Live Theater Performances, Casino Showrooms: Limited to no more than 50 individuals or 25 percent of fire code capacity, whichever is less, per each individual theater and screen, under strict social distancing requirements.	
Food & Beverage Establishments: Restaurants & Bars, Pubs, Wineries Distilleries, and Breweries (those that serve food and those that do not)	OPEN W. LIMITS	50% CAPACITY May allow indoor/outdoor dining under strict social distancing requirements at NO MORE THAN 50% OCCUPANCY based on applicable fire code. No more than 6 patrons per table with social distancing requirements.	25% CAPACITY May allow indoor/outdoor dining under strict social distancing requirements at NO MORE THAN 25% OCCUPANCY based on applicable fire code. Reservations Required for restaurants and bars, pubs, wineries and breweries that serve food. No more than 4 patrons per table with social distancing requirements. Face coverings must be worn at all times, except when actively eating or drinking, regardless of social distancing. Strongly encouraged to continue curbside, delivery, and/or carry out operations.	
Gyms, Fitness Studios, Dance Studios, Martial Arts Studios & similar establishments	OPEN W. LIMITS	50% CAPACITY May operate under strict social distancing requirements at NO MORE THAN 50% OCCUPANCY based on applicable fire code.	25% CAPACITY May operate under strict social distancing requirements at NO MORE THAN 25% OCCUPANCY based on applicable fire code. FACE COVERINGS MUST BE WORN AT ALL TIMES, regardless of physical activity.	
Gaming	OPEN w. LIMITS	50% CAPACITY May operate under strict social distancing requirements at NO MORE THAN 50% OCCUPANCY based on applicable fire code and must operate pursuant to requirements issued by the Nevada Gaming Control Board, including health and safety policies.	25% CAPACITY May operate under strict social distancing requirements at NO MORE THAN 25% OCCUPANCY based on applicable fire code and must operate pursuant to requirements issued by the Nevada Gaming Control Board, including health and safety policies.	
Arcades, Racetracks, Bowling Alleys, Mini Golf, Amusement & Theme Parks, Similar Activities	OPEN w. LIMITS	50% CAPACITY May operate under strict social distancing requirements at NO MORE THAN 50% OCCUPANCY based on applicable fire code.	25% CAPACITY May operate under strict social distancing requirements at NO MORE THAN 25% OCCUPANCY based on applicable fire code.	
Libraries, museums, art galleries, aquariums and zoos	OPEN W. LIMITS	50% CAPACITY sy operate under strict social distancing requirements at NO MORE THAN 50% OCCUPANCY based on applicable fire code. All interactive and/or hands-on exhibits must be closed. May operate under strict social distancing requirements at NO MORE THAN 50% OCCUPANCY based on applicable fire code.		
	Public Social Gatherings As set forth in Directive 033 and for the purposes of this guidance, a "gathering" is defined as an activity that draws persons to: (1) the same space, (2) at the same time, (3) for the same purpose, and (4) for the same duration of time. This including, but is not limited to: Places of Worship, Indoor Movie Theaters, Live Theater Performances, Casino Showrooms, Event Venues, Trade Shows, Conferences, Conventions, Professional Seminars, Milestone Events, Weddings, Funerals, & Similar Gathering Activities. Food & Beverage Establishments: Restaurants & Bars, Pubs, Wineries Distilleries, and Breweries (those that serve food and those that do not) Gyms, Fitness Studios, Dance Studios, Martial Arts Studios & similar establishments Gaming Arcades, Racetracks, Bowling Alleys, Mini Golf, Amusement & Theme Parks, Similar Activities	Private Social Gatherings ALLOWED w. LIMITS Public Social Gatherings As set forth in Directive 033 and for the purposes of this guidance, a "gathering" is defined as an activity that draws persons to: (1) the same space, (2) at the same time, (3) for the same purpose, and (4) for the same duration of time. This including, but is not limited to: Places of Worship, Indoor Movie Theaters, Live Theater Performances, Casino Showrooms, Event Venues, Trade Shows, Conferences, Conventions, Professional Seminars, Milestone Events, Weddings, Funerals, & Similar Gathering Activities. Food & Beverage Establishments: Restaurants & Bars, Pubs, Wineries Distilleries, and Breweries (those that serve food and those that do not) Gyms, Fitness Studios, Dance Studios, Martial Arts Studios & similar establishments Gaming OPEN w. LIMITS Arcades, Racetracks, Bowling Alleys, Mini Golf, Amusement & Theme Parks, Similar Activities Libraries, museums, art galleries, OPEN w. LIMITS	Private Social Gatherings ALLOWED w. LIMITS Public Social Gatherings As Public Social Gatherings Into More Social Gathering requirements at NO MORE THAN 50% O	

WATCH US GROW

Samantha Olson, Director of Private Event Sales

Name the Club!

Alright, who's up for a little friendly competition? We are excited to celebrate important milestones by involving our Members during the entire Club Transformation.

For the month of December we are asking for your help to Name the Club! Throughout 2021 different dining & venues will be opening up and here's the list of spaces that currently remain nameless.

Signature Dining

Member Bar

Cafe & Deli

Event Patio

Indoor Event Facility

Private Dining Room

On December 1st, we will distribute a Club email where you can submit your creative name ideas through a Google Form. You may contribute to one or all of the names. Submissions will be due December 18th.

The list of ideas will be narrowed down to top 2 choices for each category and announced in the January newsletter. The finalist names will then be up for a Member vote. Winners will be up for many prizes, and bragging rights of course!

Needing some inspiration? Think about our picturesque surroundings. Think about your Club community. What name rolls off the tongue? We are anxiously awaiting to hear what ideas you come up with as we know there's a LOT of creativity within our Membership. Now it's your time to show it off.

Ready..set..NAME!



What's inside this issue:

Club Announcements- 1-2
Watch us Grow- 3
Membership- 4
Club Pride- 5
Golf Course Updates- 6
Golf Shop- 7
Troon Prive- 8
Food and Beverage- 9
Aquatics and Fitness- 10
Events- 11
Clubhouse Rules- 12
Club Calendar- 13

MEMBERSHIP

Walsh Trujillo, Membership Director

Greetings from your friendly, neighborhood, Membership Director...

As a golfer, I caught myself day-dreaming of warmer weather and those, recently passed, long Summer days...I know, one day at a time as it is very nearly just the beginning of our recent cold spell.

Nevertheless, that time of year is here...gloves, hats, scarves, thermals, and...MASKS PLEASE! We are all in this together and we need to continue to be vigilant to ensure we keep one another healthy and safe. Even with the official 2021 Golf Season a ways down the road, I will be optimistically looking forward to encouraging shades of progress towards a return to pre-COVID normalcy.

Is anyone else excited for a little more 'roll out'? That time of year is here when we will see the course fairways produce a little more roll. I'm all aboard the more 'roll out' train, although I always wish for Fall golf to last a while longer. The variance in our recent Winter weather has clearly spoiled us with 2020 contrasting starkly against 2019 when golf activities continued with little disruption - even into the cooler months of the year.

The Club Team and I continually look forward to the warmth and joy our entire Membership brings with them to share with Member's and Associates alike. We may not get to see every one of you every day but I sincerely believe every Member brings with them a contribution of 'Club Pride' with each visit. After the recent launch of The Club's new Logo, I hope every Member looks forward to wearing or using their Club spirit for all to see. Check out the new section below focusing on 'Club Pride'.

Stay safe and see you all at The Club soon.

CLUB PRIDE

We're more than just a club, we're a community. And we'd love to continue to hear what Club Pride means to you, especially as we transition into a whole new chapter coming into the new year.







"Whether it's my pre-round cup of coffee, or post-round celebratory beer I can always count on a great time at The Club at ArrowCreek. An unbelievable practice center, golfing with the Ladies Club, improving my eclectic score, 360 degrees of amazing views, and the delicious food options makes this my favorite place to be. Thank you Conrads!!"

We'd love to feature you in this monthly publication (with your permission, of course!). Testimonials can be sent to **samantha.olson@theclubac.com.**

GOLF COURSE UPDATES

Rob Williams, Director of Agronomy

Starting to Cool Off...

The end of the season still has not arrived as of yet; we have some awesome golfing weather to enjoy. The course has seen a couple of small snow events that added a little moisture to the ground without causing a deep freeze.

Shadows are lengthening over the new putting greens in the early morning, and we are monitoring closely the health of those greens as they experience frosts and frozen conditions. During this time of year, we will water during the middle of the day and also in the later afternoon to keep the slow growing grasses adequately supplied with the moisture they require. This shortens the length of time for morning frost delays allowing play to safely start as soon as possible without damage.

<u>CLICK HERE</u> to view a video on Frost Delays & Turfgrass Health.

Test your knowledge and <u>CLICK HERE</u> for a quick frost delay quiz.

The irrigation and drainage project keeps moving along nicely and the crew from Heritage Links is doing a great job. A number of projects in the works include: installation of new irrigation clocks, drainage repair and additions, new irrigation valves from 1 inch up to 12 inches, installed pressure regulation valves, installed irrigation mainline gate valves, and updating central irrigation software.

We have seen a few very windy days at the course, with gusts up around 70mph or more. The seasons are changing for sure but there is still some more golf to be played this year.

We hope to see you on the course!





GOLF SHOP

Jim Nodurft, PGA, Head Professional



PERFORMANCE CENTER AVAILABLE TO RENT

Do you still want to practice when it is cold and there is snow on the ground? Come practice at the Performance Center!

Cost is \$15 for 30 minutes or \$30 for an hour. (No proration; once you begin a 30 minute session you will be charged the full 30 minute fee)

- Schedule on ForeTees by going to the LESSON TAB on the main page.
- Click on VIEW LESSON BOOK
- From the drop down choose PERFORMANCE CENTER PRACTICE TIME
- Click on the date
- · Click on the time
- Add your name and submit

The golf shop staff will get an e-mail and be there to let you in and set it up for you.

GOLF FACILITY HOURS

Range hours 8:30-4:00p

First Tee Time 9:00a

Last Tee Time
4:00p

Carts must be returned by 5:30p

Golf Shop
Open daily 8:00a-5:00p
If the courses are closed,
Golf Shop hours will be: 10:00a-4:00p

The Performance Center also has simulator golf games. You and your friends can get a group together and play 18 holes on a variety of different courses. The fee is \$40 per hour per game. (No proration once the hour has begun; 2-4 players). Food and beverages can be pre-ordered for your group with 48 hours notice.

So, get a foursome together and call the **Golf Shop 775.850.4653** to schedule a game!

Contact Cassie Pete at cassie.pete@theclubac.com for menus & catering information.

TROON PRIVÉ

Paul Nolen, PGA, Director of Golf

This time of year, there are quite a few of you heading to warmer climates to play golf. One of the benefits of our management company, Troon Golf, is the potential to play at another Troon Managed Facility in the states or around the world at a discounted rate. Below is the process of how to request a tee time at another facility

How to acquire a Troon Prive/Advantage starting time at another Troon Facility:

- Go to the website www.troonprive.com
- On the bottom left of the page you will see a list of links on which you can click. The two on which you want to focus are the first one (Private Club Golf) and the third one (Resort/Daily Fee Golf).
- If you know which Club you are wanting to play and you know that it is either Private or Resort/Daily Fee, simply click on the appropriate link. If you don't know which Club and wish to search, you can click on one of them to start the search.
- Once you click on one of those links, it will bring you to a page with the title, "View Rates and Request Tee Times at Participating Courses". Scroll down to find which state or country you are looking to visit and click on that state or country.
- That will bring up a list of participating courses in that state or country as well as their rates and potential parameters for booking at their course.
- At the bottom of each listing, you will see two boxes. One will show you the location of the Club and the other will be what you click on to request a starting time at that course.
- Once you click on the "Request Tee Time" box, you will simply fill out the online form and click on "Submit" at the bottom of the form. The information you will need is: Name of all golfers; your Member number at The Club; your email address; your phone number; and what day/time you would like to play.
- When you submit the request, a copy of the request goes to both our Club and the requested facility.
 - We will verify that you are a Member in good standing and communicate that to the requested facility.
 - Once they receive the verification, they will contact you directly with a response to the request.
- Remember, each facility can set their own parameters as to how far in advance you can make a starting time or any other restrictions they may have.

Happy Searching!

If you ever have any questions or issues, please do not hesitate to call us in the Golf Shop and we can assist you with making your starting time.

FOOD AND BEVERAGE

Monica Lara-Yanez, Food and Beverage Director

Elevating Your Curbside Dining Experience

With the earlier dark evenings & limits with indoor dining, offering your Club favorites to-go is a must. The team is proud to present this experience in a more seamless and convenient process.

Online Ordering through ForeTees – Your Member app now has an Ordering button located on the bottom of the app. You can select Redfield's menu items as well as daily specials. This includes breakfast, lunch and dinner (and even select bar items!) Tuesday through Sunday. Select pick up times in advance, or allow 20 minute preparation time for immediate orders.

Dedicated Curbside Pick Up Spots – Have you seen them yet? Located just in front of the Clubhouse, simply pull up to Spot 1, 2 or 3, call the main line 775-850-4471 and let us know what spot you're in. Your food will be delivered right out to your car.

Additional menu items will be offered as our seasonal dining reopens in the spring and as new facilities open up with the renovation. If you need any assistance or questions about getting ForeTees set up, please contact cassie.pete@theclubac.com or any Club Team member.

DINING AT THE CLUB

For dining at the Club reservations are now required on ForeTees or by calling 775-840-4471.

Tables are limited to 4 people.

Please ensure children are seated with at the table at all times. This ensures their safety and that all members enjoy their dining experience.

Clubhouse Dining and Curbside CLOSED MONDAY Sunday & Tuesday: 8:00a-8:00p Wednesday-Saturday: 8:00a-9:00p

Pool Deck Dining CLOSED

Grab & Go Window Daily: 8:00a-4:00p

All hours subject to change dependent on weather



Don't forget to stop by Redfields to pick up previous Pot of Gold prizes. We have many bottles of wine still waiting to be taken home!

Jason Rothe
Bill Huber
Dave Pollock
Josh Jones
Charlie Crawford
Lindy Pestello
Joe Marshall
Scott Ferguson
Della Bynum
Angie Paladin

AQUATICS AND FITNESS



Victoria Keogan, Aquatics Director

Cozy Christmas: Family Yoga

Join us for the most comfortable family yoga class of the year! This holiday-themed class will leave you feeling relaxed this holiday season. There will be a warm fire, candles, and hot cocoa. Everyone is encouraged to wear their favorite, most comfortable holiday sweater! Bring favorite blankets and fuzzy socks, or even a warm, cozy scarf! The entire family can participate in this yoga class, as we move through sun salutations, warrior poses, and more! We will keep this class moving fairly quickly, without holding any poses for long, in order to keep the younger participants engaged. After class, peppermint hot cocoa will be served.

When: Dec. 19 at 11:00-11:30AM. Stay after for hot cocoa!

Cost: \$5.00 per family **Location:** Terrace Room

*For safety, each participant must bring their own mat or towel/blanket to do yoga on. Class size will be limited to 12 people for social distancing. If there is a waitlist, an additional day/time will be added.

Come try out a fitness class this December! Find a class that interests you, and sign up on ForeTees. Each class costs \$12 and is located in the Women's Lounge Room in the women's locker room. The walking/snow shoe club is a free club to attend and will meet in front of the clubhouse or a specified location to be determined. Check ForeTees to register and see the weekly meeting spot.

	TUE	WED	THUR	FRI	SAT
9:00-9:45AM		Walking/ Snow Shoe Club			Functional Fitness
10:00-10:45 AM	Gentle Yoga	Mat Pilates	Gentle Yoga	Mat Pilates	Gentle Yoga
5:00-5:45PM	Barre Fusion		PiYo		

Improve Your Golf Game Through Fitness This Winter!

As the weather turns colder, it's the perfect opportunity to focus on a fitness routine to improve your golf game for next summer. Golf is a challenging sport, with short bursts of high intensity activity: during the golf swing, as well as extended periods of moderate activity: walking across the course. During the golf swing, strength and flexibility are of extreme importance to wind up and hit the ball with the proper amount of force and direction. Endurance becomes important when, after two hours, plus, of walking around a golf course, you still need enough energy to swing a golf club with maximum efficiency. In addition, preventing injuries is important, considering that golf utilizes one side of the body more than the other, causing muscular imbalances. Therefore, adding a regular fitness routine into your schedule is important for improving strength, flexibility, endurance, and balance across both sides of the body.

If you would like to learn more and start to work on improving your game through fitness, please join us for class! Mat Pilates will focus on core strength and unilateral training to correct muscle imbalances. The goal in the Functional Fitness class is to perform exercises similar to golf movements and to work on posture for walking around a course for extended periods of time. Yoga will place an emphasis on thoracic spine and shoulder mobility, for achieving a full wind-up in the backswing. Join us to see how a regular fitness routine will improve your game!

EVENTS

Cassie Pete, Director or Member Events & Tournament Sales

How to celebrate the upcoming Holidays during the COVID-19 Pandemic

The COVID-19 pandemic has been a stressful and isolating time for many people. The act of celebration has a powerful effect on your mental well-being, which is an important aspect of immune system health according to Dr. April Wilson. Gatherings during the upcoming holidays can be an opportunity to reconnect with family and friends. This holiday season however, consider how your holiday plans can be modified to reduce the spread of COVID-19 to keep your friends, families, and communities healthy and safe.

- Celebrate with members of your own household or 'quaranteam' only.
- Prepare your traditional recipes for family or neighbors who are unable to gather or go
 out and deliver it to them to enjoy. Not a fan of cooking, then sign up for our Thanksgiving
 TO GO meal and drop it off for them to enjoy.
- Have a virtual dinner party using Zoom, Facebook Portal, FaceTime or other technology.
 Play online games together like House Party. You can even visit Santa this year with a live or prerecorded virtual call on JingleRing.com.
- Do your holiday shopping online or by supporting small local businesses. Many craft fairs have even gone virtual this year!
- Participate in outdoor activities as much as possible (consider joining our new Walking Club or attending our outdoor 'Christmas at the Club' celebration).
- Hand write your holiday cards this year. Time gotten away from you and no family photo
 to share? It's not too late to sign up for Family Photo Day on November 29th for a 15
 minute session with Jeramie Lu at The Club.

Happy Holidays! We look forward to seeing you at The Club!





The Club at Arrowcreek strives to maintain an environment that is both fun, safe and comfortable for all Members. We want all of our Members to feel welcomed and included therefore it is expected that Members and guests, including children, dress appropriately for the atmosphere of the Club. The Club reserves the right to make determinations regarding questionable or inappropriate attire. You may be asked to change if deemed necessary.

Masks must be worn at all times unless actively eating & drinking

For Gentlemen

Club Casual:
Shirts with sleeves or polos,
turtlenecks, slacks or dress shorts.
Jeans with no holes, rips, tears or frays.
No tank tops or workout clothes.

Cancellation Policy

We require a 48 hour prior cancellation (or more if stated in event description) for all Club events. If there is not a 48 hour cancellation, 50% or more of the event cost may be charged per person to your member account. Thank you for your consideration.

General Manager - Garry Cramer

Membership Director - Walsh Trujillo

Director of Golf - Paul Nolen

Head Golf Pro - Jim Nodurft

Accounting - Karin Cooper

Food & Beverage Director - Monica Lara-Yanez

Event Sales - Cassie Pete & Samantha Olson

Director of Agronomy - Rob Williams

Superintendent - Daniel Palin

Aquatics Director - Victoria Keogan

Thank you for being a Member!

For Ladies

Club Casual:

Dress slacks or capri pants,
golf skorts and shorts.

Jeans with no holes, rips, tears or frays
No bare midriffs or halter tops.
No workout clothes.

The Club at Arrowcreek 2905 Arrowcreek Pkwy Reno, NV 89511

Club House: 775-850-4471 Golf Shop: 775-850-4653 Pool Deck: 775-851-0524

www.theclubatarrowcreek.com

Follow us on social media!



atheclubatarrowcreek
arrowcreekweddings
andevents



The Club at ArrowCreek



@theclubatarrowcreek

